BUDDIES MEET IN BURMA

Corporal Pete Sedler, son of Mr.
and Mrs. Andrew Sedler, Sr., of 1245
Otis Place, and Pvt. William Bognar,
son of Mrs. Mary Bognar, Fifth and
Williams Streets, buddies, who have
been in the service two years, re-
cently met in Burma. The Sedlers
also have a son Michael Sedler, in
service omne year.




